

BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Laura Bennett Deputy Headteacher Mrs Sally Wall Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk
Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

5th November 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

Firstly, thank you as always for all your support during these difficult times. I hope you are all well and keeping safe. I am writing to you to explain how we will be implementing the government and Hamwic Trust guidance in light of the second national lockdown from the 5th November to the 4th December.

The health, safety and wellbeing of everyone in our school community are our highest priorities. To continue to put in place all recommendations that have been made for 'protective measures,' we will be **closed for a deep clean every Friday afternoon** starting from next week during lockdown (13th,20th,27th November and the 4th of December). The pupils will be set remote learning to complete at home in the afternoon. If your child does not have access to a computer or the internet then please contact the school office.

Please see below the timetable of staggered pickups. The arrangement will continue where you collect all of your children at the time of the latest year group pickup. We will ensure that all pupils have eaten lunch by pickup so please still supply a packed lunch if you do so already.

Friday staggered pick up ti only	mes during lockdown
Year 1	12.30pm
Year 3	12.35pm
Year 6	12.40pm
Year 2	12.45pm
Year 4	12.50pm
Year 5	12.55pm
Reception	1.00pm

Nursery pupils will still be collected at 12pm and will have the choice to take siblings but please be aware that they will not have received a lunchtime meal.

















Please see the link below for further information from the government.

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/education-and-childcare-settings-new-national-restrictions-from-5-november-

2020?utm_source=4%20November%202020%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to email school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Yours sincerely,

















